REPORT
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING
1988 JUNE 27

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND ALDERMEN

Madam/Gentlemen:

REPORT OF THE ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION

1. VALIDITY OF ON SITE PARKING REQUIREMENT
FOR BOTH RESIDENT AND VISITOR PARKING IN
MULTIPLE FAMILY DWELLING DEVELOPMENTS

Recommendation:

"THAT Council be requested to review the on site parking requirement
for both resident and visitor parking for all multiple family dwelling
development in Burnaby."

REPORT

Please be advised that the Advisory Planning Commission, at the
regular meeting held on 1988 June 16, expressed concern with respect to
the on site parking requirement for both resident and visitor parking
in multiple family dwelling developments.

The Advisory Planning Commission is of the opinion that a review
should be undertaken to determine if the current requirement for both
resident and visitor parking in multiple family dwelling developments
is valid.

Respectfully submitted,

Mr. Hans Holst
CHAIRPERSON

INTERNAL DISTRIBUTION:

— AGENDA 1988 JUNE 27
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